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Coastal Family Health Center to Break Ground for New Clinic 
 

ASTORIA, OREGON – Coastal Family Health Center will hold a groundbreaking ceremony for its new 

Astoria clinic Tuesday, July 30, at 1:30 p.m. The event will take place at the location of the new clinic at 

2275 Commercial St. in Astoria, Oregon. Join us as we celebrate our growing community care and begin 

building a new clinic four times the size of our current location.   

 

The new clinic will expand the medical and behavioral health care currently provided. New services will 

include dental care and an on-site pharmacy with a drive-up window. In addition, the new building will 

also allow for improved ADA accessibility, as well as better street access and parking. 

 

The $22 million project was designed, and will be built, by the Neenan Company, and is projected to 

open in the fall of 2025. 

 

 

***** 

 

 
Yakima Valley Farm Workers Clinic is one of the Pacific Northwest's largest community health centers, providing medical, dental, behavioral 

health and social services to more than 195,000 people a year. With more than 50 unique service locations across Oregon (Clatsop, Marion, 

Multnomah, Umatilla, and Yamhill counties) and Washington (Benton, Franklin, Spokane, Walla Walla, and Yakima counties), we deliver 

affordable, comprehensive primary care for underserved populations in our communities. We also extend our network of care through our 

mobile health units and virtual visit technology, bringing essential care to our more remote patients. Yakima Valley Farm Workers Clinic employs 

over 1,800 staff in addition to our medical and dental residents, administrative fellows, students, and volunteers. All of whom are dedicated to 

bringing quality care to those in our communities who need it most. Yakima Valley Farm Workers Clinic is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization 

recognized by HRSA, The Joint Commission, and The National Committee for Quality Assurance for our accomplishments in community health 

care. For more information, please visit yvfwc.com/press. 
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